From:
To: A303 Stonehenge

Subject: Preservation of the Stonehenge site

Date: 02 April 2022 22:52:07

Dear Planning Inspector,

I am writing to express my concern that Stonehenge is in no way threatened or impacted by plans introduced by the National Highways that could effect the site adversly. A road widening scheme should be greatly discouraged and in no way approved by the Secretary of State for Transport. The heritage of this sacred site is important to preserve and must be respected.

Thanks for your attention.

Kind regards,

Maureen Paley Diretor

Info

MAUREEN PALEY.

CURRENT EXHIBITION:

11 March – 24 April 2022

This message and any attachments are confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete the message and any attachments from your system. You must not copy this message or attachments, nor disclose the contents, to any other person without the express permission of the sender.